
 

 
 
  

 

To:  Kathy O’Hanlon - Clerk to the Committee for the Office of the First 

Minister and Deputy First Minister 

From:  Kevin Pelan, Clerk to the Committee for Social Development  

Date:  24 February 2015 

Subject: The Children’s Services Co-operation Bill 

 
 
 
At its meeting on the19 February, the Committee for Social Development noted your 
memo of 12 February 2015 regarding the Children’s Services Co-operation Bill 
 
The Committee provided no comment on the clauses of the Bill and I am therefore 
writing to advise you of a nil response.   
 

 

Dr Kevin Pelan  

Ext 21864 
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